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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
    

        
  

    
 

On October 17 the SB Foundation offered ”a different service” in the Gustaf Adolf Church, Stockholm, where the 

Foundation once a month worships in unison with the Oscar Parish. At this time the theater coach and dramatist/ 

playwright Emy Stahl was invited to hold a musical monologue which she has written about the psalmist Lina 

Sandell. Emy acted in a very illustrative and professional way and captivated us all with both speech and song. The 

worshipers received text sheets and could sing along to the well-known hymns, for example the mot well-known 

Children of the Heavenly Father (“Tryggare kan ingen vara” translated by Ernst W. Olson) 
 

Children of the Heav’nly Father Though He giveth or He taketh  Children of the heav’ly Father 

Safely In His bosom gather. God His children ne’er forsaketh Safely in His bosom gather 

Nestling bird nor star in Heaven His, the loving purpose solely Nestling bird nor star in Heaven 

Such a refuge e’er was given to preserve them, pure and holy Such a refuge e’er was given. 
 

                    (there are even more verses in this hymn) 
 

The Foundation receives many fine things we send to our various projects in Romania. Our board member Roger, 

who lives and works in Insjön, Dalecarlia, now and then brings bags from the local handicraft group, when he 

comes to Stockholm for the board meetings. Here Roger shows some of the knitted baby blankets that he brought 

last time. We extend a warm thank-you to all diligent craftsmen in Insjön, as well as in other places, for all the gifts 

that are donated to the Foundation for forwarding. - Below is a photo of all the members of our Board. 
 

The next truck load from the Foundation will soon leave for the five places in Romania – Bogdand, Borsa, 

Ciumeghiu, Floresti, Voivodeni – where we have projects. 
 

         
                                                                                         Roger            Lena       Elisabeth      Ivar           Arne    
 

 

Thank you, and not the least for your financial support,  

from the SB Foundation and all of us Board members,  Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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